
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL CALENDAR CHANGE 

 

 
Torino, Milano, 28 May 2008 – This is to inform of the following change in the Intesa Sanpaolo 

financial calendar: the date of the Management Board meeting, called for approval of the 

half-yearly report as at 30 June 2008, has been moved from 26 August 2008 to 28 August 

2008. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


